

## St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

**Diocese of Clifton** 

## Faith, Hope, Love

Ite ad Joseph

Front Street, Nympsfield, Stonehouse, Gloucestershire GL10 3TY
Telephone/Fax No: 01453 860311 Email: <a href="mailto:head@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk">head@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.st-josephs-nympsfield.org">www.st-josephs-nympsfield.org</a>

**Head Teacher: Mrs Wendy D'Arcy** 

Healthy Schools

19<sup>th</sup> April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Yours faithfully

## Year 4 Cyber Bullying/Safer Internet play - In the Net at Nailsworth Primary School on 4th May 2018

As I am sure you are aware, internet safety of children across the UK has been in the news recently and continues to be a concern.

We know that the best protection we can give to young people is knowledge of the dangers so that they are aware and can protect themselves, as well as letting them know where they can go for help and support with regards to Cyber Bullying.

In order to do this, we are presenting an interactive play to our Year 4 pupils on Friday 4<sup>th</sup> May at Nailsworth Primary School, which will tackle some of the issues around Safe Internet Use, Cyber Bullying and prevention of exploitation. The play is age appropriate and is called 'In the Net'. It will last for approximately 40 minutes and pupils will be provided with a support pack at the end of the production.

This activity is part of a pilot programme of work around raising and tackling the complex nature of Internet Use and is being supported by the Education and Learning Sub Group of the Gloucestershire Safeguarding Children Board (GSCB).

We hope that this will be a memorable way to enhance their safe internet usage and help our young people to stay safe on-

As Nailsworth Primary is nearby we would like to ask if parents/carers could help with transport. There are 19 children in the class so if we could get 4-5 cars that would be sufficient. The cost of a coach is £120.00 and if we cannot get any assistance then we will need to ask for a donation towards this cost. Parents/carers will be able to stay to watch the play. Kindly complete the tear-off slip below and return to school by Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> April 2018. The children will be back before lunchtime.

10AD Aray.						
Wendy D'Arcy Headteacher						
YEAR 4/5 - SAFE 1	:NTERNET PLAY 'IN	N THE NET' AT	NAILSWORTH	PRIMARY SCHOOL	L ON 4 <sup>TH</sup> MAY 2	018

##